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TO: All Members

FROM: Heath Allen, Election Committee Chairman

RE: Security Clearance for Contract Ballot Count (1/24/2019)
DATE: December 27, 2018

In order to be allowed access to the AAA to observe the contract ballot count you
need to be cleared ahead of time for security purposes.

Proper identification will be required during the security check to enter the
observation area of the election.

If you fail to notify the Election Committee you will not be included on the security
clearance listing and will be denied access to the building.

Please note these are the rules and regulations of the AAA and must be adhered
to.

If you would like to be added to the security clearance list to observe the ballot
count, please contact Membership Services at 888-484-7279, Extension 261 no
later than January 18, 2019.

Please note that all expenses to attend the count are the responsibility of the
individual member.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

/saf

ccC: Executive Board
Election Committee
Collective Bargaining Committee
Chief Sector Stewards



